PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF
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UN/3101/396/2023

8 September 2023, New York

Excellency,

With reference to the General Assembly resolution 70/1, I have the honour to communicate to you
the intention of Armenia to present its third Voluntary National Review (VNR) at the 2024 High-
level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) under the auspices of the Economic
and Social Council.

I kindly ask that Armenia is added in the list of Member States conducting VNRs in 2024. The
Permanent Mission of Armenia to the United Nations will serve as a point of reference for all
communications related to this matter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

" Mher MARGARYAN
Ambassador, Permanent Representative

H.E. Mrs. Paula NARVAEZ OJEDA
President of the Economic and Social Council

oe:
Ms. Emer HERITY
Secretary of the Economic and Social Council





